From: Jim Charne

To: licensing
Subject: A La Brasa Mexican Grill application for alcohol license
Date: Monday, September 03, 2018 7:30:57 PM

I am writing in support of the application by A La Brasa Mexican grill for an alcohol license.
I live in the Metropolitan Place Condominiums
We regard A La Brasa as a wonderful asset to the neighborhood.

This is a family business. The owners work in the restaurant every day. We are frequent customers. We have
never seen any rowdy behavior. The staff maintains order.

We understand they lost their previous license as a result of their accountant’s administrative error. We hope the
city will see fit to award a license so this wonderful establishment can continue to serve the neighborhood
community.

Please contact me if | can provide any further input. But my wife and | wholeheartedly support this application.

To be clear, this letter was unsolicited by the owners. | saw the notice posted in the window and wanted to voice my
support.

Thank you.

James Charne.



